
 

Notification regarding the Temporary Closure of the Hara Museum of 

Contemporary Art (Shinagawa, Tokyo) from March 28, 2020 

 

In response to recent developments pertaining to the COVID-19 coronavirus and in line 

with policy recommendations issued by the Tokyo Metropolitan Government, the Hara 

Museum has taken the decision to implement another temporary closure starting from 

Saturday, March 28, 2020. The closure will remain in effect until further notice, 

depending on the circumstances. Future updates will be posted on the Hara Museum 

website and official Twitter account. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your kind understanding and 

cooperation.  


